
Are you worried  
about a child? 

If you are worried a child is at risk of, or suffering, neglect  

or abuse please call Isle of Wight Children’s Services on: 

In an emergency  always call 999 

01983 823435 

You don’t need to know everything about the child, if you're  

worried, it's important to talk to someone about your concerns. 

KEEPING CHILDREN SAFE IS EVERYONE’S RESPONSIBILITY 

Or complete the ‘Report a Child Safeguarding 

Concern’ form by scanning the QR code 


